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El Dorado-Unincorporated 5-Year CIWMP or RAIWMP Review Report is due this Calendar Year

From Local Assistance and Market Development Branch <LAMD@calrecycle.ca.gov>
Date Thu 1/2/2025 1:30 AM
To Timothy C. Engle <Timothy.Engle@edcgov.us>
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Dear Timothy Engle

The purpose of this letter is to remind you, as the Primary Annual Report Contact, that El Dorado-
Unincorporated 5-Year Countywide or Regional Agency Integrated Waste Management Plan (CIWMP or
RAIWMP) Review Report is due this year to the Department of Resources Recycling and

Recovery (CalRecycle) by November 30, 2025.

Public Resources Code (PRC), Sections 41770 and 41822 and Title 14, California Code of Regulations
(CCR), Section 18788 require that each CIWMP and RAIWMP, and the elements thereof, be reviewed,
revised, if necessary, and submitted to CalRecycle every five years. CalRecycle has developed specific
guidelines and tools to assist in the completion of this review and the preparation of the review report,
including a 5-Year CIWMP or RAIWMP Review Report template and corresponding instructions. You can
access these resources at https://www.calrecycle.ca.gov/LGCentral/Library/Policy/5YrReview/.

Should the County (or Regional Agency) determine, as a result of the 5-Year CIWMP (or RAIWMP)
Review, that a revision to one or more of the planning documents is necessary, a revision schedule for
the applicable planning documents is due at the time of the 5-Year CIWMP (or RAIWMP) Review
Report. In such a case, please contact your Local Assistance and Market Development Representative
(https://www2.calrecycle.ca.gov/LGCentral/Reports/Contacts) to ensure that a revision is necessary and
to review the revision schedule, as applicable.

We sincerely hope this information will assist the Local Task Force (LTF) in its review of and comment on
the CIWMP (or RAIMWP) adequacy and to help the County (or Regional Agency) in its preparation of the
5-Year CIWMP (or RAIMWP) Review Report. Additionally, your Local Assistance and Market
Development Representative is available to provide technical assistance to the County (or Regional
Agency) and the LTF throughout the process.
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